

Mr Paul Barron Assistant Secretary FEMPI Review Department of Health Hawkins House Dublin 2

Date: 4 January 2013

Re: - Financial Emergency Measures in the Public Interest Act, 2009

Dear Mr Barron

I refer to the above matter and your letter dated 13 December 2012 regarding the consultation process under the above Act in relation to professional fees.

In respect of same, please find enclosed a submission from the IMO which relates to General Practitioners and the provision of services under the National Cervical Screening Programme.

I welcome the opportunity of making an oral submission and look forward to our meeting on Wednesday 9 January 2013.

Yours sincerely,

Eric Young

Assistant Director, Industrial Relations



10 Fitzwilliam Place

Dublin 2 Ireland

Telephone (01) 676 72 73
Facsimile (01) 661 27 58
E mail: imo@imo.ie